
 

Donating In Memory of Someone Special 

Thank You so much for thinking of us at what must be such a difficult time for you. Please accept our 
sincerest condolences for your loss. 

It is incredibly kind of you to want to support Queenscourt Hospice in this way. As a small local charity with 
a big reach, we rely on the generosity of our wider community so that we can continue to provide 

exceptional compassionate care, when it is needed the most 

When you make a donation or organise a fundraising event in memory of someone special, it is a lovely 
way in which to honour all that they meant to you, as well as supporting the vital work of 
#teamqueenscourt. We are always touched and humbled by the stories and memories you share with us 

about loved ones, and we are really grateful that you have chosen to support us in this way. 

Here are some answers to the most common questions we get asked about In Memory fundraising:  

Donating In Memory 
You can donate in memory of a loved one online by using the Donate button on our website by going to 
www.queenscourt.org.uk/donate 
When you make your donation, you can tell us the name of this special person and, if you would like, you 
can also tell us more about them and why you are donating.   

Collecting at a Funeral or Memorial Event 
Collecting donations at a funeral in aid of Queenscourt can make a lasting difference in memory of your 
loved one. You might choose to do this by asking for donations instead of flowers. You could also hold a 
collection at a celebration of life service or memorial event. 

We can provide collection pots for use at funerals and memorials, and we also have additional resources 
available such as donation envelopes, pin badges, and cardboard collection boxes. 

Setting up a Tribute Page 
You may also like to create an online Tribute Page in honour of your loved one through Much Loved, 
www.muchloved.com; or Just Giving www.justgiving.com.  You can share this Tribute Page on social media, 
perhaps at the same time as you share details of the funeral arrangements and how to make a donation.  

Planning a Memorial Event 
If you are thinking of organising a charity or memorial event in honour of your loved one, please get in 
touch. We can help you by providing practical items such as banners, posters, collection boxes, and 
sponsorship forms. We have lots of ideas and helpful advice to make your event go smoothly, and we can 
also supply you with a handy Fundraising Pack.  

For more information about fundraising in memory of a loved one,  
or to request any fundraising materials please contact us via 

email: fundraising@queenscourt.org.uk or telephone no: 01704 517420 
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